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   From the Pastor’s Desk 

Church Renovation Postponed!!! 

Three weeks ago I had the difficult task of announcing to the Renovation Committee and The Liturgy Commission that we needed to postpone the 
planned renovation that was scheduled for this coming summer.  The reason is simple  -  our parish is running a significant deficit in this current 
fiscal year.  The Renovation Committee and The Liturgy Commission have worked diligently for over a year planning for the renovation.  I am grate-
ful for their work and their love of the Liturgy.  We hope to be in a position to do the renovations during the summer of 2016.  While the majority 
of the money for renovation is set aside through sources outside of our Sunday offering, it does not seem prudent to spend it at this time. 

“Keeping The Heart Of OLG Beating 

On November 15, 2013 I told you that the most important part of the church was the pews where all of you sit, that you were the heart that kept 
Our Lady of Guadalupe beating. On commitment Sunday that year, I introduced to you the idea that we would need to raise our giving platform to 
accommodate our growing parish – specifically in the area of ministries and mortgage. I asked you for a substantial increase in Sunday giving over 
the next few years, 20% to 40%, because beginning in 2014, we would be taking on our principal and interest payment for the mortgage of our new 
buildings and bringing to life the ministries you wanted to be a part of to do the work of Jesus.  

The great majority of you have answered the call and prayerfully increased your sacrificial giving. As you look around, you can see all of the life 
here at OLG. Our school, Outreach Ministries, Faith Formation, Vacation Bible Camp  -  all because of your faith and passion!  

In 2013, I told you the cost of growing was coming. As we are one body, I feel it important to keep you up-to-date on the state of our financial 
growth. While at first glance it may be startling to some, I assure you it is normal given the timeframe and sheer number of our accomplishments. 
There is a definite ebb and flow to our finances, but certainly we must stay vigilant about keeping the balance of our goals and finances during this 
incredible time of growth! It is also a reminder of the information given you in 2013 - the importance of reaching our goal of raising our Sunday 
income to the $1 million level in the next year.  

Here is where we are currently: 

As of January 31st 2015, our expenses are $61,318 over that budgeted for the 2014-2015 fiscal year.   While our Sunday income has increased 
as budgeted to date, there is about 10% projected income that was pledged but the commitment was not fulfilled.  

Here are the contributing factors to the current deficit: 

 Walmesley Center Operating and Maintenance costs - The Walmesley Center is used for School, Parish, Parishioner, and charitable activities 
for the wider community. We could not foresee the extent of the use or the maintenance and cleaning required when we first budgeted for 
the building. 

 Paying the full cost of the mortgage from Sunday offerings - Until recently we had additional revenue stream from the remaining Capitol Cam-
paign “Running Start” 3 - year pledges. Our pledge fulfillment was 90%, although we did have several significant pledges not fulfilled. 

 Church South Parking Lot Repair and Restriping - Safety concerns made it necessary to incur this expense last summer.  

 Gym Floor Resurfacing – Done this past summer as recommended to be done every 2 years.  

 Miscellaneous Administration Transitions – Transitioning to a new bookkeeper, Archdiocese change in payroll and benefit system, addition of 
a part-time maintenance staff for the buildings, and working with Our Sunday Visitor on the Increased offertory.  

In response we are taking the following action: 

 New Finance Committee – met this week to review our finances, look at our income trends, expenses, and make a plan to balance the       
         income and expenses. This plan will be communicated to you once it has been developed.  
 Protect Your Investment - We will maintain essential parish ministries and work on cutting maintenance costs, where possible, while con-   
        tinuing to protect your investment.   
 Exploring Temporarily Reduced Loan Payments – The Archdiocese is our lender and may have the ability to allow us to pay “interest only”    
        payments for a temporary period of time while we “re-balance”.  
 

During my 13 years as your pastor, we have overcome every challenge and pursued our mission by working together. We continue to do God’s 
work, by growing, changing, and investing in our future. I reflect back to when I first began here, the community was established and content. 
There was no need for much of a budget as there was not much to budget for. In the last 4-5 years, as we have dared to grow and rise to our po-
tential to do God’s work, the fact that we have thriving ministries to budget for is a testament to our achievements!   

Thank you for your growing generosity and commitment to OLG.  

                    Fr. Jack 



Prayer & Liturgy 

Let Us Pray For 

Bertha Okrusch, John Goold, Carsten Maes, Aaron Hubert, 
Judith Hull, Barbara Duchscherer, Karen Kinner, Pete Baum, 
Daniel Hansen, Robert Mollerus, Marge Zielaskowski, Frank 
Coccia,  Alfred Cruz, Ken Casey, Jake Steiner, Vonnie Law-
rance, Pattie Quinn, Eveyln Soros, Pat Middelton, Lou and Sis 
Blumer, Nelly  Villasenor, Sandy Warren, Justin Shaw, Ken 
Van Der Hagen, Rocco Marrese, Sharon Schellong,  Andre 
Sasonoff, Stella Casey, Velda Handler, Jeanette Denfeld,   
Eleanor Rapaz, Kay Kukowski, Tanya Wright, Jennifer Wong, 
Brianna Nelson,  Marianne Carroll, Lou Vaughan, Mary 
LeGrand, Ann Toth, Delores Chapman, Craig Kaplan, Joan 
Lewis,  Matthew Benoit, Lennie Tague, Richard Brodrick, Sr. 
Bea LaFramboise, Robert Hedgcock, Patricia Calhoun, John 
Sisson, Pat McCarthy, Chris Hackett, Jacquie Fitzwater,  
Janice Stannard and Sinead Anne Cadden. 

 

 

 

Lenten Reconciliation Services 

Thursday, March 26th at 7:00 p.m. 
Saturday, March 28th at 1:00p.m. 

 

 

Thursday, March 26th 

School Mass at 9:00 a.m. 

Easter Flower Donations 

It is that time of year to begin planning for our Easter celebrations.  
The Arts and Environment Committee is hard at work to create 
another wonderful place for worship and prayer and your dona-
tions can help with this effort.  Envelopes are in the pews.  You can 
also make a donation at our parish website.  Donations in honor or 
in memory of a loved one are also possible.  Thank you for your 
generosity! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scripture Readings 

This Week 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

Reading 1:  1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a 

Reading 2:  Ephesians 5:8-14 

Gospel:  John 9:1-41 

Next Week 

Fifth Sunday of Lent 

Reading 1:  Ezekiel 37:12-14 

Reading 2:  Romans 8:8-11 

Gospel:  John 11:1-45 

 

 

 

Volunteers To Host Confirmation Reception 

We need a few more volunteers to help host the Confirmation 
Reception with Bishop Eusebio on Sunday, April 19th after the 
11:00 p.m. Mass.  Information contact Helen, 206-935-0358,               
heleno@olgseattle.org 

 

Journey Of The Elect 

This week we celebrate the second of the three Scrutinies with the 
retelling of the story of the man born blind.  This Gospel challenges 
our Elect to reflect more deeply upon their lives, with particular focus 
on the “blind spots” that prevent them from even seeing the effects 
of sin and evil in their lives and in the lives of others.  Later this week, 
the Elect will be presented with our Creed.  The Church “lovingly en-
trusts to them...this ancient text that has always been regarded as 
expressing the heart of the Church’s faith and prayer.”  The Creed is 
presented in order to enlighten the Elect and it recalls the wonderful 
deeds of God for the salvation of the human race.  The Elect are to 
commit the Creed to memory and will recite it publicly on Holy Satur-
day.  Continue to enter into these solemn rites in prayer with our 
Elect as they prepare for Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation, and to 
pray for them every day, for your prayers do make a difference! 

Save The Date 
 

World Religion Series in April-May where we will visit other faith 
communities and their worship space-primarily in West Seattle.  
Series will take place on Tuesday evenings beginning after Easter.  
More to come….. 

For more information about “Prayer and Liturgy”   
go to www.olgseattle.org and click on the   

“Grow In Faith” tab. 

Advertiser of the Week 

FISCHER 
PLUMBINGPLUMBINGPLUMBING   

*100,000 Satisfied Customers   

“The Plumber People Recommend” 
30 Years of Integrity and Skill 

206-783-4129 
425-455-4773 

www.fischerplumbing.com 



Faith Formation 

A Lenten Meditation 
Who Am I?  You Are My Beloved! 

by Henri Nouwen 
 

That is the truth of your life and the truth God wants you to claim 
for yourself.  Listen to that voice that says, “You are My Beloved” 
with great inner attentiveness.  You can hear at your center, words 
that say: 
 

I have called you by name, from the very beginning.  You are mine 
and I am yours.  You are my Beloved, on you my favor rests. 
 

I have molded you in the depths of the earth and knitted you to-
gether in your mother’s womb.  I have carved you in the palms of 
my hands and hidden you in the shadow of my embrace. 
 

I look at you with infinite tenderness and care for you with a care 
more intimate than that of a mother for her child.  I have counted 
every hair on your head and guided you at every step. 
 

Wherever you go, I go with you, and wherever you rest, I keep 
watch.  I will give you food that will satisfy all your hunger and 
drink that will quench all your thirst. 
 

I will not hide my face from you.  You know me as your own as I 
know you as my own.  You belong to me. 
 

I am your father, your mother, your brother, your sister, your lover, 
and your spouse.  Yes, even your child. 
 

Wherever you are I will be.  Nothing will every separate us.  We are 
one.” 
 

Remember:  You belong to God from eternity to eternity.  Life is 
just a little opportunity for you, during a few years, to say to God: 
 

“I love you, too.” 
 
 

Calling All Parishioners To Our Lady Of  
Guadalupe’s Vacation Bible Camp Prayer Team 

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe parish is thrilled to be hosting our second 
VBC on June 22nd through June 26th.  There will be many opportu-
nities for our parishioners, school families, youth, young and old 
alike, to participate and one ministry that we want to introduce to 
you this year will be our OLG—VBC Prayer Team!  As we are begin-
ning to build our VBC team, we wanted to first offer opportunities 
for those who will hold our volunteers and the children who will 
participate in our program in intentional prayer.  We are putting 
our faith in the fact that God knows each person in our church.  We 
are asking God to open the eyes, hearts and minds of those who 
will be just the right fit for our program and that each person 
attending will be blessed by their experience. 

If you would like to be a prayer team member, please contact Mari-
on Kari at 206-935-0358, ext. 113 or email marionk@olgseattle.org.  
We need your prayers for a successful vacation bible camp! 

Save The Date! 
June 22nd through June 26th 

 

Vacation Bible School 

Everest Conquering Challenges With God’s Mighty Power 
Attention all parents, guardians and parishioners of every age, save 
the date for the best vacation bible camp ever: - Everest conquering 
challenges with God’s Mighty Power on June 22nd through the 26th!  
This amazing adventure for young and old alike will help us explore 
God’s incredible power and love for us as we learn to conquer chal-
lenges in our lives through God’s mighty power.  There will be many 
opportunities to help in the creation of this second vacation bible 
camp here at Our Lady of Guadalupe from helping with the creation of 
the environment to assisting as a station leader or crew leader in our 
week long adventure together!  Look in the bulletin in the next couple 
of weeks for more information about the wonderful ways that you can 
use your talents and creative energies.  For now, save this week on 
your calendars.  If you should have any questions, please contact mar-
ionk@olgseattle.org. 

 
Looking For A Way To Share Your Gifts,  

Talents And Treasures,  
Vacation Bible Camp Is Right For You! 

 

As we are approaching our second vacation bible camp, June 22nd 
through the 26th, EVEREST Conquering Challenges with God’s Mighty 
Power, we are beginning the planning phase now!  We are asking our 
community to start praying about how where God might be leading 
you to share your talents with our children.  As you are praying, here 
are a few of the benefits to our community in having a vibrant and 
exciting vacation bible camp at Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish: 
 

 Builds community and new friendships among kids, volunteers 
and families. 

 Makes faith a priority in the summertime. 
 Teaches children and volunteers the basics of faith. 
 Welcomes non-Catholic neighborhood kids and families to the 

parish. 
 Reinforces the everlasting promise that God loves every one of 

us. 
 To put it simply, it is fun!!! 
 

We will be needing adults and youth in the following areas: 
 

 Publicity Team 
 Station Leaders and Crew Leaders 
 Environment Team 
 Registration Team 
 Support Team 
 

These are just a few areas where your talents, creativity, and amazing 
enthusiasm can be put to use.  Over the next few weeks, we will be 
sharing with you in the bulletin and on our web site more information 
concerning the areas where we will need your support.  If you are 
interested in participating in any way, please call Marion Kari at 206-
935-0358, Ext. 113 or email at  marionk@olgseattle.org. 



Outreach Ministry 

 
 
 

Saturday Drivers Wanted For Food Delivery 

One of our popular local restaurants is willing to donate leftover 
food to Catholic Community Services’ St. Martin de Porres 
homeless shelter on Saturdays.  Drivers are needed to be part of 
a team to pick up the food in West Seattle and take it to St. Mar-
tin's on Alaskan Way S. around 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on Satur-
day evenings.  This is an activity started by our 50+Funsters and 
they need some new blood to carry it on.  Please contact Joan 
Bateman at 206-938-0851 if you are interested.  It takes about 
an hour, and all the loading and unloading is done by staff.  The 
food smells sooooo good and you feel good too! 

 

 

Pounding Tree 

 

You may have noticed the purple tags hanging from branches as 
you walked into church.  This custom dates back to Quaker 
founding days:  When a couple moved into the neighborhood, a 
welcome wagon type of get-together called a Pounding Party 
would be organized.  Neighbors would bring pounds of flour, 
sugar, butter, fruits, or whatever, to help stock up the new 
neighbors cupboards. One of our RSVP Groups has created our 
own version of a Pounding Party for the Lenten season.  By tak-
ing a tag and bringing back one of the items listed, you will be 
supporting the efforts of our St. Vincent de Paul, and other local 
service providers.  You are encouraged to bring it up during the 
offertory as a sign of giving back to those less fortunate. 
 
 
 
 

Catholic Relief Services Collection 

 

“Amen, I say to you, whatever you did for one of these least 
brothers of mine, you did for me” (Mt 25:40). Today, we are 
reminded that Jesus identified himself with our poorest brothers 
and sisters.  The Catholic Relief Services Collection serves Jesus 
in the victims of human trafficking, in those who suffer from un-
just laws, and in those who need pastoral care and humanitarian 
assistance across the globe.  Through supporting today’s collec-
tion, you help Jesus in disguise.  Please be generous.  

 

Please designate checks for “CRS Collection”. 

 

 

 

CRS Rice Bowl:  Hungering For Peace 

We journey with CRS Rice Bowl to Lebanon to be present to a people 
who themselves are on a journey.  Here we meet a family of Syrian 
refugees, a family perhaps not so unlike our own.  We are challenged 
through our almsgiving this week to reach out to those who are forced 
to flee their homes, who are seeking shelter in a land of peace.  Look-
ing for a way to share Rice Bowl with your family?  Check out the Fam-
ily Activities at www.crsricebowel.org/family-activities/. 

 

 

 

 

Keep Hard To Recycle Items Out Of Landfills 

At Our Lady of Guadalupe, we are doing our part to keep our commu-
nity clean and planet healthy - all the while raising much needed fund-
ing.  With the help of recycling and Upcycling Company, TerraCycle, 
the parish is collecting recyclables and reducing our carbon footprint.  
So far, we have help collect more than 5,000 items! 

Participation in this nationwide recycling program, called the Brigade 
Program, is completely free and TerraCycle pays for all shipping costs.  
For every piece of waste the parish collects, TerraCycle donates mon-
ey to Our Lady of Guadalupe.  The collected items are recycled into a 
variety of affordable, environmentally responsible products ranging 
from plastic decking to park benches to watering cans and recycling 
bins.  More than 70,000 schools and community groups are around 
the country have signed up to help collect almost 50 different kinds of 
products and packaging TerraCycle accepts.  The participating organi-
zations will collectively earn over $5 million dollars and help            
TerraCycle divert almost 3 billion pieces of waste that would have oth-
erwise gone to landfill. 

An updated collection list is included in this week’s bulletin and is 
available at the parish office. For more information contact Jeni Little-
ton at 206-935-0358 or parishoffice@olgseattle.org. 

 

 

 

 



                                  Pastoral Care 

 
 
 

The Grief Group has moved to a new day and time. 

 

Tuesday Afternoons from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. 
In The Pastoral Center 

 

Facilitated by John Baumann, M. Div, LMHC 
Samaritan Center Staff Therapist 

 

Participation is open to any person who has suffered loss 
and is struggling with the impact of this experience.  This 
could be the loss of a loved one, a relationship, a job or 
profession.  It might be the result of becoming a full time 
caregiver. 
 

For more information, contact Marion Kari at 935-0358, 
Ext. 113 

 

Home Ministries 

If you or anyone you know is in need of the Sacrament of the  

Eucharist, the Sacrament of Anointing, or other Home Ministries, 

let us know by calling Marion Kari at 935-0358, ext. 113. 

 

Grief Group 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Prayers And Squares Ministry 

Prayers and Squares is an interfaith outreach ministry that combines 

the gift of prayer with the gift of a hand-tied quilt.  The purpose of 

Prayers and Squares is not to make and distribute quilts, but to pro-

mote prayer through the use of quilts. 
 

If you would like a family member, friend or relative who is struggling 

with a challenge or illness and would benefit from prayers to help 

them, please contact Marion Kari at 206-935-0358, Ext. 113 or email 

at marionkari@olgseattle.org. 

 

 

Resources For Caregivers 

Caregivers in Seattle and King County have access to many resources 

that can help them care for a family member or loved one while 

maintaining their own quality of life.  If you are caring for an adult 

family member or friend, please visit the King County Caregiver Web 

Site for a list of providers who may be able to help you.   

If you are raising a relative’s child and need assistance, please visit 

the Kinship Web Site or call 206-328-5787. 

 

 

Our Lady Of Guadalupe Parish  
Needs Volunteer Drivers To Mass 

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe has members who are no longer able to drive 

to Mass and based on where they are living currently, access to the 

metro system does not prove to be feasible.  Also, members have 

shared that a cab ride to church can take a “bite” out of their discre-

tionary income.  Also, some of the servicers that Metro offers, such 

as Access, require a person to wait a considerable amount of time 

after Mass which can be difficult in inclement weather conditions. 

We have parishioners who live at The Kenney, Bridge Park, Elizabeth 

House, Brookedale and Arrowhead Gardens, to name a few loca-

tions, who would love to attend Mass on occasion.  Also, they would 

love to attend a Reconciliation from time to time.  If you attend a 

Mass and possibly go past one of the locations listed, and you would 

like to transport someone to Mass, please contact Marion Kari at 

marionk@olgseattle.org.  Maybe this might be a wonderful ministry 

to start this year during Lent.  You would truly be making a difference 

in someone’s life. 

 

 John Baumann, M.Div, LMHC 
 Counseling & Psychotherapy Services 
 206-527-2266, ext. 385 
 425- 830-9614 (cell) 

West Seattle Senior Center Offers Support  
For Adjusting To Weather Transitions 

 

Over the next few weeks, the bulletin will feature a variety of clas-
ses and support options that our West Seattle Senior Center 
offers our community.  This week, we want to feature a support 
group which specifically deals with weather transitions and what 
resources are available to you. 
 

Group:    Weather Transitions 

Date:       Every Wednesday from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 
Drop In:  Suggested donation $1 
 

New Comers are always welcome.  Weather transitions are cho-
sen or thrust upon us, they often bring both opportunities and 
turmoil.  A weekly group is held at the Senior Center to share 
what and how to best manage the changes we face.  Friendly and 
supportive.  We have speakers on various topics and focus of 
community resources. 
Contact:  West Seattle Senior Center located at 
   4217 SW Oregon Street, Seattle 98126 
Phone:      206-932-4044 



                                                OLG Community  

50 Plus Funsters 

 March Happenings 

March 22nd  -  Kennedy High School presentation of “Good News” 
Presented at Highline Performing Art Center  

401 South 152nd, Burien  

 

Begins at 2:00 p.m. with tickets still available.  You may call Carole 
Maes at 932-7567 to reserve senior $10 group tickets.  Following 
the presentation, we will enjoy a group diner at 5:00 p.m. at An-
gelo’s Restaurant, 601 S.W. 153rd, Burien.  If you will be joining the 
group for diner, please let Carole know at the number above. 

New On Our Website 

New photos have been updated from our OLG Day of Service.  In 
addition, there are new entries from Nancy and Gladys’ visit to 
Sacred Heart Center in Texas to help our ministries supporting im-
migrants coming across the border.  You can also find information 
about our two Elect (Shaun Chase and Jeni Littleton) who are pre-
paring to celebrate the Easter sacraments, along with their special 
prayer requests on our parish website:  www.olgseattle.org.  Please 
keep them in you prayers during this time..  

Women’s Spiritual Book Group 

The Women’s Spiritual Book Group has resumed meeting.  All 
women are invited to attend.  We meet to read and discuss aspects 
of our faith based on chosen study guides.  The guides are designed 
for spiritual enrichment, shared prayer and for fellowship develop-
ment. 

The Psalms  -  During the next several weeks, our discussions will 
center on selected biblical psalms.  We will read how they came to 
be written, how they expressed the covenant relationship of God 
and Israel, how they are referred to in the New Testament and how 
they apply to us in our lives today. 

Our group meets on the first and third Thursday of every month 
from 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. in the Pastoral Center.  All women are 
welcome to attend with drop-ins welcome.  For more information, 
please contact the Parish Office at 206-935-0358. 

 

Free Income Tax Preparation And E-File 

Bring last year’s tax return, wage and interest document (W-2, 1099), 

I.D. and Social Security or ITIN Cards. 

Holy Family Church 

9615 20th SW, Seattle, WA 98106-2725 

March 14th and March 21st  

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

St. Vincent de Paul  

What would you do if you were behind on your rent by $887, had no 
job, did not yet qualify for Unemployment Compensation, and just 
received an eviction notice that you were going to be put out on the 
street with your three young children at the end of the month?  No 
matter what put you in this predicament, you would have to act fast.  
Call St. Vincent de Paul!  We can help by advocating for you, by pledg-
ing the final payment after you have paid it down, by putting you in 
touch with other agencies that might help with infant supplies, child 
support, etc.  No matter what it is that you need, we can help you to 
help yourself because we are from Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish and 
our parishioner’s care. 

Volleyball 

Sunday open adult volleyball (18 years and older) will be held in the 
Walmesley Center from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. beginning November 2, 
2014 and will continue every other Sunday through June 14, 2014.  If 
you have any questions, contact Gary Scheifley at 206-290-5651 or 
email garywscheifley@yahoo.com. 

 

OLG Night With The Mariners 

Friday, May 15th at 7:05 p.m. against the Boston Red Sox Opening Day 
is just around the corner and now is the time to mark your calendars 
to join others in cheering on the Mariners, eating hotdogs and pop-
corn, and playing the hydro races!  It promises to be a great season.  
You can order your tickets by going to our parish website or pick up an 
order form in the back of church or at the parish office.  $17 per per-
son.  Accessible seating is available.   Information, Helen -  206-935-
0358. 

 

OLG CYO Golf Tournament 

Please save the date for the 8th Annual OLG CYO Golf Tournament 
benefitting CYO Athletics and the In-Parish Help Fund.   

Saturday, May 26th at West Seattle Golf Course.   

7:00 a.m. Shot Gun Start 

 

Work Party For Parish Peace Garden 

Spring has come early so now is the time to get our garden 
spruced up and the beds weeded so we can begin to raise produce 
to support both the West Seattle and White Center Food Banks.  
Please join us on Saturday, March 21st from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 
noon, with your gloves (and tools if you have them).  Rain post-
pones the weeding until the following Saturday! 

For “Community Events”,  
Please visit our website. 



 

Knights of Columbus 

St. Paddy’s Day Dinner 

March 21 - 6:30 p.m. – In the Parish/School Hall 

 

, 

Irish Stew - Raffles – Dancing 

Tickets $20 

Buy a Table for 7 and the 8th Person is Free 

On Sale After ALL Masses 



 From The Pastoral Center  

 

 

 

Stewardship Giving Made Easy Visit www.olgseattle.org 

If you are looking for a more convenient way to make planned or additional financial 

contributions to support our parish ministries and programs, we encourage you to look 

at our electronic giving options.  Visit our parish website to learn more.  Go to 

www.olgseattle.org and click on the “Online Giving” button.  Renewal of Financial Stew-

ardship  -  your pledge  -  can be done on-line. 

        

                           OLG  
School Happenings 

                  Donna Ramos, Principal 
            dramos@guadalupe-school.org  
                     206-935-0651 -  X102 

 

A Heartfelt Thank You  -  to all of the Volunteers, Donors, Sponsors, Bidders and 

Attendees of the OLG Sparkle Auction and Gala! 

 Did you miss your chance to donate to the 2015 FUND A NEED, for new school windows? 
 Did you forget to Buy a Spot at the amazing parties offered this year? 
 Want to check out the black and white photos for sale one more time? 
 

They are all available online at www.olgauction.org until Monday, March 23rd. 
 
 
OLG’s Eighth Grade Visit to Seattle University 
 

The eighth grade visited Seattle University as an opportunity to bridge our students to the college world via the theme of service learning 
and poverty education. 
 

We were privileged to listen to Ben Curtis, the Director of SU’s Poverty Education Center.  He edified us with a presentation on his personal 
experiences in developing nations, showing and describing scenes from places including Mumbai and Zambia.  We also heard from a Ser-
vice Learning professor and student who engaged us in an activity that helped us define our personal meaning service.  Afterwards, we 
toured the SU campus, giving students exposure to a college atmosphere.  Finally, we took part in small group discussions with students of 
SU’s teacher-ed program.  Our eighth graders were able to share about their Jan Diego Projects, and they left a positive impression on 
these future teachers. 
 

I felt privileged to take my students to my alma mater and give them a glimpse of the social justice education that I received as an under-
grad and grad student.  We’ll be reflecting on what we’ve learned in the coming days.  
 
        JC Santos 
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